

MP303653

Dear Uhm,

July 2010

Thank you for your letter dated 22 July regarding my comments on the legality of the 2003 Iraq war made to the House on 21 July.

I am happy to make clear that my comments in the House on 21 July represented my long-held personal view on the legality of the Iraq conflict. My views on this have been well known for many years and I have expressed them in public many times before.

I am placing a copy of this letter in both libraries of the House.

NICK CLEGG

You, May